
 

  

  

 

 

 
 
 

Parents of September 2023 Nursery Intake        26 May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents               
 
 
We warmly welcome you and your child to our Nursery at Greenway Primary School.   
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting on Wednesday 7 June at 6.30pm, where 
information will be shared about starting Nursery at Greenway in September 2023. 
There will be an opportunity to meet your child’s class teacher.  A powerpoint will be 
presented at the meeting and this will be available to view on the website afterwards. 
 
We can confirm that your child will be attending nursery every morning from 9.00-
12.00. 30 hours sessions are held each day from 12.00 to 15.00. Whilst priority for the 
afternoon places is given to pupils whose parents are eligible for 30 hours funding, 
there will be plenty of availability for other pupils whose parents want to book sessions 
on a paid for basis.  
 
This is an exciting time for your child as they start school and we look forward to 
working with you so that their transition is as smooth as possible. 
 
We would be grateful if you could let us know whether you are able to attend by 
emailing admin@greenway.herts.sch.uk .  We look forward to meeting you. 
 
Regards 
 
Katharine Ellwood     Lorraine Tritton 
Headteacher    Early Years Leader 
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